
CLEAN AIR  
COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSES
The Bay Area Air Quality Management District invites you to participate 
in an Open House to learn about revisions to Regulation 2, Rule 5. At 
the Open Houses, participants can view displays, speak with Air District 
staff, ask questions, and offer comments on draft measures for the New 
Source Review of Toxic Air Contaminants.

Revisions to Regulation 2, Rule 5: 
New Source Review of Toxic Air Contaminants
This rule implements the Air District’s new source review (NSR) pro-
gram for stationary sources of toxic air contaminant (TAC) emissions.  
The rule requires health risk assessments (HRAs) for new and modified 
sources, if the toxic air contaminant emissions from a proposed project 
will exceed the Air District’s health risk assessment trigger levels. This 
rule mitigates potential increases in public health risks by requiring best 
available control technology for toxics (TBACT) and by limiting project 
health risks. The rule also delineates procedures for calculating toxic 
air contaminant emissions and for evaluating health impacts that may 
result from proposed projects. 

This rule revision will:
• Implement the State’s revised Health Risk Assessment and Risk Man-
agement Guidelines for Stationary Sources.

• Incorporate new and revised toxic air contaminant emission rate trig-
ger levels for health risk assessment requirements and relocate the Air 
District’s toxic air contaminant trigger level table.

• Simplify TAC emission calculation procedures for modified sources 
and update regulatory language for consistency with  State guidelines.

Overall, these proposed rule revisions will increase the stringency of the 
Air District’s Toxic NSR Program.
Contact: Carol Allen: callen@baaqmd.gov, 415-749-4702

Redwood City
Thursday, January 28, 5-7 p.m.

Sequoia High School
Multi-Purpose Room

1201 Brewster Avenue
Redwood City, CA

 
San Jose

Tuesday, February 2, 6-8 p.m.
San Jose Elks Lodge

444 West Alma Avenue
San Jose, CA

Richmond
Thursday, February 4, 6-8 p.m.
East Bay Center of Performing Arts

339 11th Street
Richmond, CA

 

If you cannot attend an Open House, you can review the revisions to the rule and submit public comments electronically to Carol 
Allen at CAllen@baaqmd.gov or call 415-749-4702. The public comment period closes on March 9, 2016.
For additional information, please visit: http://www.baaqmd.gov/rules-and-compliance/rule-development/regulatory-workshops

Para asistencia en español, llame al 415-749-4609. 
如需华语服务，请致电 415-749-4609.
Para sa tulong sa Tagalog, tumawag sa 415-749-4609.

The Bay Area Air Quality Management District is the regional agency  
responsible for protecting air quality in the nine-county Bay Area.


